
SB 719 is DANGEROUS and it helps no one.  If a representative of the people wants to help the people 
(that is their job) concentrate on bills that make sense....SB 719 is senseless and dangerous. Support the 
constitution, the second amendment, and the people, Americans.  And please remember that you work 
for us.  The US citizens. 
  

Chance Herzberg 

American, Veteran, Patriot. 
write2chance@aol.com 
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